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I'm delighted to extend greetings to everyone gathered to
celebrate the National Day of the Republic of Bulgaria.

Ontario takes pride in the strong relationship it shares with
Bulgaria, as well as in the large number of Ontarians of Bulgarian

descent. They have made significant economic, political, social and cultural
contributions to this province - and have helped make it one

of the best places in the world to live.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the
Consulate General of Bulgaria for everything it has done to

help build a strong Bulgarian-Canadian community
and a strong province.

I wish everyone a successful and memorable
National Day celebration.
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